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STATEMENT ON GALLIUM AND GERMANIUM

August 16, 2023

Dear partner,

As you may already know, on the 3rd of July the Chinese Ministry of Commerce (MOFCOM) released 
a public notice setting new export controls on two groups of raw materials. They apply to the metal 
Germanium and its certain related compound, as well as metal Gallium and its certain related 
compound (both critical materials in the semiconductor industry). Starting from August 1st, Chinese 
exporters of gallium and germanium will have to apply for/obtain an export license before exporting 
the materials.

The products that Teesing designs, manufactures, assembles, and supplies, do not contain Gallium or 
Germanium.

We have provided this information to the best of our knowledge and assessment, and it is based on 
information and data which Teesing and its partners consider reliable. If anything changes for this 
statement, this will be updated and published on www.teesing.com

Best regards,

René Roozen Mark van Bronswijk
Corporate Manager Operations Corporate Manager Engineering & Quality


